
TO:  All Prequalified Contractors  

FROM:  Rachel Mills, P.E.  
Director  
Division of Construction Procurement  

DATE:  November 21, 2019  

SUBJECT:  December Letting Cancellation 

The Department of Highways has cancelled the Letting scheduled for December 13th, 2019.  The 
next scheduled Letting is January 24th, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Division of Construction Procurement at 
502-564-3500.




